
Customer Service Award 
Lauren Hofmann, Bursar & Treasury Services 

Outstanding Team Award  
Accounts Payable Team

Bursar & Treasury Services Team
Grounds Department Leadership Team 

Training & Development Team

 

Get your sleuthing skills ready to play this month’s 
Treasure Hunt! To play, just find all the beach balls in 
the newsletter, then submit the correct answer via email 
to spark-comm@uga.edu by June 24, 2019. Up to 3 
winners will be chosen to receive a prize.

Last month there were 6 hidden graduation caps!

Congratulations to Phyllis Savage in Procurement,  
Holly Byrd in Accounting, and Sean Chatham in Accounts 
Payable for winning last month’s treasure hunt!

Treasure Hunt!

Upcoming Campus Events

Saturday, June 8 - 8:00am to 12:00pm

Trial Gardens Public  
Open House  
– UGA Trial Gardens

The Trial Gardens at the University 
of Georgia holds a Public Open 
House every year to let plant 

enthusiasts come together from our community and 
abroad to see some of the newest ornamental plant 
varieties that the world has to offer. One may also learn 
more through guided tours and volunteers and garden 
workers present to answer questions.

Cost: $5 recommended donation per family or individual  
        is appreciated but not necessary for entry.

Saturday, June 29 - 5pm- ??

ACC Star Spangled Classic 
Fireworks Celebration  
– Downtown Athens, on Clayton Street

Festival activities begin at 5:00pm 
in downtown along Clayton Street. 
There will be live music, children’s 

activities, and dessert vendors.

The fireworks are scheduled for approximately 9:30pm 
and will be launched from the Classic Center parking 
deck.

Cost: FREE

busfin.uga.edu/spark
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Procurement

Procurement

Bursar’s Office 
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Bursar’s Office
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Tina Brown
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Sean Chatham 
Accounts Payable

Phyllis Savage 
Procurement

Holly Byrd 
Accounting

Enjoy your Jittery Joe’s gift cards!
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Newcomer Award 
Tish Faust, SPA Post Award Accounting

We would like to congratulate all of our 
employees who were award recipients, 
finalists, and nominees for merit awards 
presented at the Finance and Administration 
Recognition Ceremony. We greatly appreciate 
your commitment to excellence! 

Tough Dawg Award 
Russell Davis, University Police Department

Unsung Hero Award 
Shaquavia Bell, Transporation and Parking Services 



 

Let’s take a moment 
to congratulate the 
following Finance 

Division employees for 
earning “Kudos” from 
internal and external 

customers during 
March and April  

of 2019:

Callie Adams, Post Award Accounting 
Terri Akers, Accounting 

Lena Anglin, Accounts Receivable 
Lynn Beard, Post Award Accounting 
Marcie Berrong, Student Accounts 

Claire Boyd, Procurement 
Bursar’s Office 

Susan Caldwell, Bursar’s Office 
Debbie Cardella, F&A IT 
Allison Davis, Accounting 

Hall Gibson, Accounts Payable 
Shawn Hill, Post Award Accounting 

Pauline LaCount, Procurement 
Jay McGarity, Post Award Accounting  

Jennifer Mobley, Accounting 
Kimberly Perry, Bursar’s Office 

Ching Yang, Post Award Accounting 

Fridays are 
Jeans Days!
All jeans must be work appropriate 
(no rips, holes, etc.) and if you 
have Friday meetings with UGA 
leaders, the dress expectation is 
business casual.

 
Places to Visit:

Sanford Stadium

The following people are celebrating years of service 
milestones in June 2019:

Chad Cleveland – Accounting – 25 years 
Lisa McCleary – Bursar and Treasury Services – 25 years 

Rebecca Caldwell – Budget Office – 20 years 
Kasey Hillsman – Payroll – 5 years 
Amanda Ganger – Payroll – 5 years

Please note that for newsletter purposes, we are counting from the 
employee’s actual hire date and Finance and Administration uses a 
different date for their recognition.

Sarah Walls in Accounts Payable has rang the victory 
bell for completing her chemo treatments! We wish her 
continued good health and happiness.

2 3

Sanford Stadium opened for its first football game 
when UGA played Yale University in 1929. At the time 
of construction, the stadium held roughly 30,000 fans. 
Through many improvements over the decades the 
stadium now has a capacity of 92,746, which makes it 
one of the largest stadiums in the country. Earlier this 
year, it was announced that the field at the stadium will be 
dedicated to Vince Dooley. The new field is scheduled to 
be dedicated during the 2019 season and will be known 
as Dooley Field at Sanford Stadium.   

While Sanford Stadium is mostly known for “Saturdays 
Between the Hedges,” the stadium has been used for 
other events. The Spring Undergraduate Commencement 
ceremony is held at Sanford each May, and the stadium 
also hosted men’s and women’s soccer games during the 
1996 Olympics.

OneUSG Connect  
will be unavailable  

June 7-11, June 21-24
OneUSG Connect, the employee self-service site for 
University System employees, will be unavailable June 7-11 
and June 21-24, as Augusta University will be transitioning 
to the site.  Time clocks will be available for regular use, but 
web clocks will not be available.  

For more information, please visit onesource.uga.edu.

employee.uga.edu   
On June 30, 2019, the legacy University of Georgia employee 
self-service site, employee.uga.edu, will be retired and will 
become inaccessible.  If you wish to keep copies of pre-
2019 paystubs or W2s for your records, please take action 
to download them from employee.uga.edu before June 30, 
2019.  Please contact the EITS Help Desk at 706-542-
3106 or helpdesk@uga.edu for assistance with this process.  

After June 30, 2019, you can request copies of these 
pre-2019 paystubs or W2s by contacting oneusgsupport@
uga.edu or 706-542-0202 (option 1).  These records are 
retained for 5 years from their issue date.  

Mainframe 
Decommission 

Access to the mainframe will be removed June 30, 2019.  
In the coming months, several systems will be retired as 
their functionality has transitioned to the new OneSource 
systems.  These include employee.uga.edu and WebDFS.  
Kronos was decommissioned on March 1, 2019.  Data 
currently available on the mainframe via QMF will be 
archived in the Data Warehouse after June 30, 2019.  The 
Data Warehouse archive will also include information from 
other legacy systems such as Kronos.  

If you need access to this information after June 30, please 
submit a data request to the Office of Institutional Research 
through the following form: oir.uga.edu/datarequest/. 

Remarks from UGA leadership,  
refreshments and door prizes!

When:	 Thursday, June 27, 2019, 2-4 p.m. 
Remarks by leadership at 2:30 p.m.

Where:	Sanford Stadium West End Zone 
Please RSVP at http://bit.ly/2IuPcc0  
by Thursday, June 13
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